
Minutes Rio Dell-Scotia Chamber of Commerce 

Meeting July 2, 2021 
There was no quorum due to work and other commitments of members.  By consent prior to 

the meeting, two items were approved: 

Increasing the monthly payment for tech services from $100 to $110, motion by Tracy 

O’Connell, second by Susan Pryor, passed. 

Authorizing up to $250 be spent in connection with putting on the Wildwood Days Parade, 

motion by Nick Angeloff, second by Jim Brickley, passed. 

Discussion by those on the call during the scheduled meeting time addressed the status of 

projects needing to be addressed in the upcoming month. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tracy O’Connell, Secretary 

 


